
 

QUEST ACADEMY 

Anderson Avenue, Rugby, Warwickshire, CV22 5PE 
Telephone: 01788 593 112     

Email: quest.office@macintyreacademies.org   Website: www.thequestacademy.org 

Monday 23rd January 2023 
Dear Parents/ Carers,  

I am delighted to let you know that our afterschool club will be starting again on Wednesday 25th January between 
3.15 and 4.15pm. During this time, we will be able to offer learners a range of clubs.  The clubs will be delivered by 
both our own staff as well as members of staff from Kits Academy. 

As you will be aware learners have been accessing lunchtime clubs run by Kits Academy staff for a couple of weeks 
now and the feedback from learners has been very positive. I know that gymnastics, archery and fencing have been 
very popular and as a result it is likely that some of the activities after school will include these choices. Dependent 
on learner interests we could also run other clubs that are non-sports related. 

We will continue to welcome families to drop in on a Wednesday between 3.15 and 4.15. During this time there, 
there will be an opportunity to catch up with other families and some members of staff. We will also hold some 
workshops during these times and will publish the topic and dates via the Newsletter. 

As a school we are keen to involve you in the life of the school and to support you in any way that we can. To this 
end we have decided to re-introduce our traditional Easter Fair on the last day of the Spring Term. More details will 
follow nearer the time. Questival will also be the main function you can attend at the end of the Summer Term.  

We realise that many of you are unable to attend workshops on a Wednesday and would like to gauge whether or 
not it would be helpful to run some workshops on a Saturday Morning. Below is a list of example workshops we 
could run:  

• Living with a teenager 

• SALT - Word Aware  

• Helping your child read – phonics  

• Hunrosa sleep programme 

• Whole school approaches at Quest   

• Careers and Study skills 

• PACE (supporting learners with attachment) 

• How to support my child with their numeracy  
 

Please can you complete the slip below to let us know if you would be interested in attending a Saturday workshop. 

If there is a topic you would like us to talk about please let us know.  

Please return after-school club reply slip, which is attached to this email, via the office or your child’s form tutor. 

Kind regards, 

 

Nicola Wells 

----------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------------- 

Parent/ Carer Name: …………………………………………………...  Learner: ……………………………………………………………. 

I/We would be interested in attending some workshops on a Saturday     Yes   □     No  □ 

I would like to attend the following workshops …………………………………………………………………………… 


